
Great time, group was small (20).  Everyone checked out the sights of Savannah and enjoyed the 
evenings together.  Bill and Jean Thompson were unable to make it but made a very generous donation 
to the reunion group which was very much appreciated.  Attending were Bill Buttimer;  Vilnis & Elie 
Pakalns;  Alan, Colleen & Mark Baker;  Bill & Carol Charlsen;  Jim & Cathy Bennett;  Dan & Susie 
Wolfe;  Stan Martinek;  Ron & Sheila Day;  Tom & Sherrie Pritikin;  Ken & Romy Hays and Bill Stewart & 
Diane.  George Bailey stopped by for an afternoon.  I've got to learn to say the word NO !!  It looks like 
2020 will be June - August some where in the area of Michigan.  Sheila looked up Bob Horton (wife 
Betty) as I had not heard from him in some time.  He passed in May 2018, he was WWII and a plank 
owner.   Ron 
 


